
CITY OF NORTHGLENN 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

2008 PROPOSED BUDGET 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Northglenn, Colorado will hold a 
public hearing on the Proposed Budget for 2008 for the governmental and proprietary funds and for 
the capital projects program at the regular meeting of the City Council to be held in Council 
Chambers at 11701 Community Center Drive, Northglenn on September 27, 2007 at 7:00 p.m. 
 All citizens are invited to attend the hearing and to provide written and/or oral comment on 
the Proposed 2008 Budget.  Questions concerning the entire proposed budget and capital projects 
will be entertained by Council. Additionally, interested citizens may file objections to the proposed 
budget any time prior to the final adoption thereof. 
 The Proposed 2008 Budget and Capital Project Programs may be inspected by the public 
from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, in the Office of the City Clerk, 11701 
Community Center Drive, Northglenn.   
 
Diana Lentz, CMC 
City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


